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PUBLIC INFORMATION
MEETING
Tuesday, October 23, 2018, 5 to 6:30 p.m.
North Liberty Recreation Center, 520 W. Cherry St.To discuss 

the Interstate 
380 Planning 

Study

The Iowa Department of Transportation will hold a public 
information meeting Tuesday, October 23 to discuss the Interstate 
380 Planning Study and gather public feedback on the technical 
reports, including the final report, Vision for Infrastructure 
Investment. The reports and previous online meetings are available 
to view online at: www.iowadot.gov/I380PlanningStudy.

All interested persons are invited to attend this meeting anytime 
between 5 and 6:30 p.m. at the North Liberty Recreation Center, 
520 W. Cherry Street, in North Liberty.  

The meeting will be conducted utilizing an open forum format. 
Iowa DOT staff will be present to informally discuss the planning 
study. No formal presentation will be made. If you are not able to 
attend this meeting, information and materials will be available 
online at the project website (shown above).

The meeting space is accessible for persons with disabilities. 
However, if you require special accommodations at the meeting, 
please notify the Iowa DOT contact listed to the left  by October 19.

To submit a comment online about this project, go to:  
https://bit.ly/Iowadot906882

More  information will be posted  
as it becomes available at:  
www.iowadot.gov/interstatestudy

Catherine Cutler
transportation planner
Iowa DOT District 6 Office
5455 Kirkwood Blvd. SW
Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52404
Phone: 319-364-0235 or 		
800-866-4368
Email: 
catherine.cutler@iowadot.us


